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From: Linconel Clems <linconelclems@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 10:24 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: "Regulation of Retail Forex 3038-AC61"

hello sir, i am a forex trader and i write to suggest that the proposed regulation to cut down forex leverage to a
maximum of 10:1 is not going to be favourable to us the traders, we thinks we can manage our trade and we should
be left to take our risk, afterall life is all about risk and its risky not to take a risk. thanks for you anticipated

agreement. Linconel Clems From Nigeria



